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Comments: I am writing this letter to voice my opinion about closing a portion of rim road.

 

I think we should take no action (alternative 1) towards closing trails on the 300 road. 

 

In this day in age with all hustle and bustle of people and their lives people forget, we need areas to go and clear

the mind. A reset so to speak.  Trails with a nice drive and scenic view are perfect for that. The first expirence

camping. My brother and I have had was at a site off of the 300. To is and many others it's an iconic place with

many memories. Just recently I found a seashell on the rim road! 

 

Please don't take a piece of Arizona away from us and the future generations!


